
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 25, 1996 

 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 

7627 Old Receiver Road 

Frederick, Maryland 21702 

 

Re: FBI Headquarters Bulky Files 

 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

 

Jeremy Gunn is presently out of town, however, he requested that I send you the enclosed material.  

The packet of information consists of the National Archives and Records Administration’s catalogue 

of the FBI Headquarters Bulky Files from the JFK Assassination investigation.  This catalogue 

contains the information necessary to locate, among other things, FBI exhibits, laboratory reports and 

pictures.   

 

Please feel free to call me if you have any questions about the material.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tammi S. Long 

 

Enclosure    


